
Blue Crab Fun Bunch Meeting
February 17th

Olive Garden Mechanicsville

Bob C opened the meeting at 2:15 PM

He recognized the new members: Bernie W and Mona S and Tom and Cynthia F

SECRETARY'S REPORT
The minutes from the January meeting were approved.

TREASURER'S REPORT
Bob S presented a report with the current balance of $2,963.22.

WAGONMASTER'S REPORT
Greg C reported that he has not been able to reach any of the campgrounds yet.
We still need hosts for May, August and September. Terry and Corky D have agreed to host October.

OLD BUSINESS
None

NEW BUSINESS
None

Meeting adjourned at 2:30 PM

ATTENDEES

Dick and Eve A
Greg C
Bob C and Hatti B
Jim and Pat D
Tom and Cynthia F
Les H
Ron and Nye H
Frank and Mary K
Larry and Paula L
Bob and Kath S
Bernie W and Mona S
Shirley W


